
September 25, 2019 
 
To UUPC, 
 
The Core Curriculum Committee approved COP 1034C for inclusion in the IFP/Mathematics and 
Quantitative Reasoning at its meeting on Friday, September 13, 2019.  It is my understanding that Dr. 
Bloetscher from Engineering would speak to departments who offer courses where there might be some 
overlap (ITOM, Mathematics). 
 
Ed 
 
Edward E. Pratt 
Dean of Undergraduate Studies 
Florida Atlantic University 
777 Glades Road, SU 216 
Boca Raton, FL 33431 
(o) 561-297-1171 
(f) 561-297-4222 
 


